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Mass Schedule 

Weekdays........................... 6:45 a.m. 

Saturday  ................................. 8 a.m. 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday .................................. 5 p.m. 

Sunday . 8:30 & 10:30 a.m.,.5:30 p.m. 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday-Friday ...... 7:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

 

Anointing/Emergency (after hours) 

Please call 763-233-0259 for assistance. 

Nursery 
Available on Sundays at 8:30/10:30 a.m.  

 

 

 

155 County Road 24 ●  Wayzata, MN 55391  ● 763-473-7901 ●  Fax: 763-745-3488 ●  www.hnoj.org 

January 28, 2018  •  4th  Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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Each year, the last week in January is designated Catholic 
Schools’ Week.  Throughout the week, Catholic schools 
celebrate our Catholic identity and our school communities. 
Holy Name of Jesus School has a lot of exciting activities 
planned for the upcoming week.  The theme this year is “Learn. 
Serve. Lead. Succeed.” 
 

We celebrate our identity with spirit dress up days, medallion 
hunt, Geography and Spelling Bees, a full school service 
project and much more.  Also, as part of our celebration, we 
express our gratitude to all in the Holy Name of Jesus 
community that support the mission of Catholic education. 
Thank you to the families, parishioners 
and other stakeholders that give so 
generously and sacrifice much so the 
children of HNOJ School may experience 
their faith through their educational 
programming. We will be sharing photos 
throughout the week.   
 

Please join in the fun by checking us out on Facebook at 
facebook.com/HNOJSchool/.   

Adoration Chapel Hours 
Open 24 hours / 7 days a week 
For more information contact Frank  
Renshaw at 763-745-3484 
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Our parish is now conducting the 2018 Catholic 
Services Appeal for the 18 Collective Ministries of 

the Archdiocese that no one parish can support on its own.   
 

The CSAF recognizes each parish itself as a ministry 
integral to the daily life of the Archdiocese. Our parish really 
is our second home; we see our brothers and sisters in 
Christ every week as together we celebrate the Mass. It is 
also where we are prepared and supported as disciples to 
go forth to preach the Gospel. Thus, our parish is a 
benefited ministry of the CSA; we receive 25% of the dollars 
we collect in our parish if we reach our parish goal. Please 
prayerfully consider making a pledge to help us reach our 
goal! 
  
The 18 Collective Ministries supported by the Catholic 
Services Appeal are:  
 

• American Indian Ministry 

• Archdiocesan Council of Catholic Women (ACCW)  

• Campus Ministry – Newman Center 

• Campus Ministry – Saint Paul’s Outreach 

• Catholic Charities 

• Deaf Ministry  

• Elementary School Subsidies and Scholarships 

• Evangelization and Catechesis 

• High School Scholarships  

• Hospital Chaplains  

• Latino Ministry 

• Marriage, Family and Life  

• Parishes 

• Prison Chaplains 

• Saint John Vianney College 
Seminary  

• The Saint Paul Seminary  

• Venezuelan Mission 

• Rachel’s Vineyard Twin Cities 
 

Please go to www.csafspm.org to learn more about the 
ministries supported by the 2018 Catholic Services Appeal.     
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The KC Auxiliary 
will have a 
tempting selection 

of candies and baked 
goods perfect for a 
Valentine’s Day treat for 
sale after all Masses the 
weekend of Feb. 10-11. 
Check out the delectable 
goodies and select a gift 
for someone you love! Enjoy some tasty indulgences 
before Lenten austerity arrives! 
 

The proceeds of the sale will be used to benefit the women 
and children suffering from domestic violence sheltering at 
Home Free. If you’d like to contribute baked goods to the 
sale, just drop them off before Masses with our volunteers.  
If you have questions, please contact Karen Karn at 
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On behalf of our scholars, staff and everyone at 
Ascension Catholic School, I would like to THANK 
YOU for your continued support. As we mark Catholic 

Schools Week, Jan. 28 to Feb. 3, we are grateful to YOU, 
whether you support us with prayer, financial support, or 
volunteer time. The future of our scholars ─ and of our 
school ─ is bright. 
 

─ Principal Benito Matias 
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Tuesday, Feb. 13, from 9-10:30 a.m. 
Held at Holy Name of Jesus, Emmaus 2 
 

Help At Your Door, a nonprofit serving seniors and 
individuals with disabilities, is in need of volunteer 
drivers. Help provide the keys to independence by 

transporting individuals to appointments or errands using   
your car, on a schedule that works for you. Learn more 
at https://helpatyourdoor.org/ RSVP for training or call Carolyn      
at 651-642-1892 or volunteer@helpatyourdoor.org. 
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Our music ministry formed a combined women’s 
choir last year and again this past fall that was 
received with great enthusiasm.  We would like to 

do the same with the men of the parish. You do not need to 
be a member of a choir here at Holy Name, you only need 
to enjoy singing and be able to carry a tune. We will join the 
voices of our men of HNOJ to sing for the 10:30 a.m. Mass 
on Feb. 11.  We will have two rehearsals the week before 
and you only need to attend one of the two, either Tuesday, 
Feb. 6 or Wednesday, Feb. 7 at 7:00 p.m.  If you are 
interested in singing please contact Judy Hodgson, 
jhodgson@hnoj.org 763-745-3490.  
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Scripture of the Week 
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The Senior Committee has planned the following 
events.  Mark your calendars and plan to join us 
for some fun fellowship. Contact Karen Hayes at 

763-476-8921. 
 

Every Monday is Bible Study at 10 a.m. with Chris Kostelc. 
 

Fat Tuesday, Feb. 13: Valentine Heart Day Luncheon, 
11:30 a.m. Come celebrate an early Valentine day with 
loved ones, friends and neighbors.  We will enjoy a catered 
lunch for $10.  Thomas Schwartz, a Heart Specialist from 
North Memorial, will be our speaker. We will meet at Betty 
Conway's Building, Plymouth Town Square, 5500 37th 
Ave., in Plymouth. Park across the street at Lifetime 
Fitness. Sign up at the reception desk at HNOJ by Feb. 7.   
 

Wednesday, March 7: Senior’s Station of The Cross at 1 
p.m. with Fr. Evans. Light refreshments to follow. 
 

April, date to be determined: Tour Len Bush's Rose 
Garden, lunch to follow. Watch for more information. 
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Calling all seniors and Soul Sisters – you are invited   
to help clean and polish the pews and hymnals during 
Lent. We will divide into three groups; wash, polish, 

and sit and do hymnals. 
 

We will meet on Thursdays at HNOJ from 9 a.m. to noon 
starting Feb. 22 through March 22. 
 

No registration, just come and join us! See you there! 
Barb Alstrom and Karen Hayes, project managers. 
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Sunday, Jan. 28 
8:00 a.m. Sunday School  
9:00 a.m. Elementary Faith Formation (Gr. 1-5)   
10:30 a.m.  Sunday School  
7:00 p.m.  SH CREW   
 

Monday, Jan. 29 
10:00 a.m.  Senior Bible Study   
5:30 p.m.  Men's Community Bible Study -  
  Leader Meeting  
6:30 p.m.  Parents of Adult Children   
7:00 p.m.  Lector Rehearsal    
7:00 p.m.  Men's Community Bible Study   
 

Tuesday, Jan. 30 
10:00 a.m.  Women's Bible Study - KH   
6:30 p.m.  RCIA  
7:00 p.m.  Tapestry Interfaith Women   
7:00 p.m.  Praise Choir Practice   
  
 

Wednesday, Jan. 31 
8:00 a.m.  Holy Name Against Hunger   
9:00 a.m.  School Mass   
9:00 a.m.  Women's Wisdom   
1:00 p.m.  Cursillo Group - PS  
5:15-6:45 p.m. Fine Dining – Rice   
7:00 p.m.  Adult Choir Practice   
7:30 p.m.  Contemporary Choir   
7:30 p.m.  Passion Play Rehearsal  
  

Thursday, Feb. 1  
7:15 a.m.  Deacon Joe Bible Study   
7:15 a.m.  P. Serreyn Bible Study   
9:15 a.m.  Mothers of Preschoolers (MOPS) 
10:00 a.m. Book Club   
6:00 p.m.  Handbell Choir Practice   
6:00 p.m.  Communications Committee   
7:00 p.m.  Bible Study - M.L.   
7:00 p.m.  Divine Mercy Cenacle   
8:00 p.m.  Young Women's Small Group  
 

Friday, Feb. 2  
9:15 a.m.  Mothers of Preschoolers   
5:30 p.m.  Sock Hop 
6:00 p.m.  Marian Prayer Group  
  

Saturday, Feb. 3 
8:30 a.m.  Individual Reconciliation   
9:00 a.m.   Liturgy Coordinators Meetings   
 

Sunday, Feb. 4 
8:00 a.m. Sunday School 
9:00 a.m. Elementary Faith Formation (Gr. 1-5)   
10:30 a.m.  Sunday School  
12:00 p.m. 1st Eucharist Parent Meeting #1  
12:00 p.m. Passion Play Rehearsal - Disciples 
  Only    

The Israelites asked Moses to be their mediator with 
God. We are told that they feared they would die if they 
heard the voice of the Lord. (See Ex 20:18-19). Moses 
obliges, but foretells that there will be one of their kin 
who will speak to the people on behalf of God – a 
prophet.  
 

Jesus is that Prophet. He is the Mediator who speaks 
exactly what God wants the people – wants us to hear. 
The psalmist tells us to listen to the voice of the Lord 
and not harden our hearts to what He wants to tell us.  
 

Could it be that the hearts of the Israelites had 
hardened and that is why they no longer wished to hear 
God’s voice? Could it be that our hearts are sometimes 
hardened and we fail to hear the voice of the Lord? 
 

“If today you hear his voice, 
harden not your hearts.”   

(Ps 95:8) 
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Apply to be a team member for the Totus Tuus 
Summer Catechetical Program! We are in need 
of college age men and women who feel called 

to share their Catholic faith with the youth from local 
parishes around the Archdiocese. Positions are a two 
month commitment (6/1-7/28), which includes one week 
of training and one week break for the 4th of July. Each 
team member will receive $2,520 for their work. For 
more information, visit www.archspm.org/TotusTuus. 
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Pope Francis says, “God is always waiting for 
you.” If you or someone you love is grieving the 
loss of a child or children to abortion, come and 

experience the compassionate mercy of Jesus Christ on 
our weekend retreat. Rachel’s Vineyard Twin Cities’ 
retreats are open to anyone impacted by abortion – 
women, men, grandparent, siblings and health care 
professionals. The next retreat is March 2-4 in the Twin 
Cities area. For more information contact Nancy at 
rachels@rvineyardmn.org or 763-250-9313, or visit 
www.rvineyardmn.org. 
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The road to healing is full of challenges for those 
grieving the loss of a loved one. If you or someone  

you know is traveling this road, the West Suburban 
Grief Coalition is there to offer support.   From December 
through February, the meetings will be from 4:30 to 6 p.m.   
at Oak Knoll Lutheran Church, located at 600 County Rd 73, 
Minnetonka. More information can be found at 
westsuburbangriefmn.org. 
 

Upcoming meetings and topic:  
   

• Feb. 1: “Journey Following Husband’s Death,”          
Mary Canakes 

• Feb. 8: “Journey Following Death of her Parents,” 
Heather Rykus 

• Feb. 14: “Physical Side of Grief,” Carol Oldowski 

• Feb. 22: Small Group Sharing 
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Tapestry Interfaith Women's Group has been 
meeting monthly in the Plymouth area for about 
two years to foster friendship and understanding 

between women of different faith traditions. The meetings 
usually consist of a presentation about the faith of the host 
faith community, a service project and social time. We have 
learned about many other churches but now, on Jan. 30, at 
7 p.m., the group will come to HNOJ to experience our 
hospitality and learn a bit about Catholicism!  
 

The KC Auxiliary is hosting the group and will be serving 
refreshments. All women of the parish are welcome to 
attend and share your hospitality with our guests. The 
service project is a collection of personal care items and 
cleaning products for the residents of Home Free Shelter 
for victims of domestic violence. You can learn more details 
on the Tapestry Interfaith Women's Facebook page or 
contact Karen Karn at kekarn@comcast.net or 763-551-
0968.  
 

Please RSVP to LeAnne Hobbs at leannehobbs@msn.com 
by Monday, Jan. 23, if you plan to attend. 
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There is something that you are really good at, 
and Ascension’s middle schoolers would love 
to learn from you! Anyone with career 

expertise and/or special talents is needed to present a 
mini class during our after school program, 2-5:30 p.m.  
 

Also, we are recruiting volunteers for this summer to 
help in classrooms, the lunchroom, at recess and as 
field trip chaperones.  
 

Volunteer tutors and classroom helpers are also 
needed for the second half of the school year. 
Please contact Volunteer Manager Margaret Conroy  
at mconroy@ascensionmpls.org or 763-760-3928. 
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HIP HIP HOORAY, you did it! $2.3 million was the 
largest Interfaith Outreach Sleep Out goal ever set, 
and you stepped up to the challenge. You moved local 
families, our friends and neighbors, closer to their 
dreams. You showed us once again what this "all-in" 
community campaign means and takes, and how 
much it requires of all of you – your financial support 
and your commitment to the vision we share. We are 
inspired by each and every one of you. 
 

It is with unending gratitude that we thank you for 
staying with us. The Sleep Out campaign brings in 
44% of the annual revenue needed to meet 
emergency needs and create opportunities for all to 
thrive. 
 

From all of us and the 2,000 families – more than 6,000 
people – we work with each year, we THANK YOU. 






